T Masses this week at St. Michael’s -august 11-18, 2024

John 6.41-51

Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday, August 10  5:00 pm Missa Pro Popula

Sunday, August 11 9:00 am Special Intentions of lan Manley -Manley Family
11:00 am Special Intentions of Rev. Ray Fortin -Tallo Family

Mass Intention Requested by
Monday, August 12 12:05 pm 1 Ken Reid -KofC Council #1970

Tuesday, Aug. 13  12:05 pm Special Intentions of Deacon Peter Bissonette -Riccio Family

Wednesday, August 14 St. Maximilian Kolbe
12:05 pm t Souls in Purgatory -Donor

Thursday, August 15 The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary
12:05 pm t Deceased Members of the CWL -CWL Cobourg

Friday, Aug. 16 10:00 am Mass at Legion Village
12:05 pm Special Intentions of Sister Donna -Associates of Sisters of St. Joseph, Cobourg

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time Sat., August 17 5:00 pm Missa Pro Popula

Sunday, August 18 9:00 am Special Int of Fr. Slawomir Glowacz -Debbie Scott & Family
11:00 am 1 Beryl Bridge -Forster Family

A0 GLUNIO  Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

THOSE IN NEED/HOMEBOUND: |If you, or someone you know, have a sudden illness or injury, is
hospitalized, and cannot attend Mass, please contact the office and arrangements can be made to visit them.
Also, we have a dedicated group who visit parishioners in their homes bi monthly. Please help us to better respond
to your needs and those of your family. Contact the office, and we will reach out to them, to see if they would like
to receive Holy Communion.

CALLING ALL DUFFERS! Be“FORE” the snow flies, be sure to register for the 2™ Annual Jason Goff
Memorial Golf Tournament When: Saturday, September 21, 2024 (9:00am Shotgun Start)

Where: Warkworth Golf Club  Why: Joint Fundraiser for St. Mary of the Visitation Parish and the Knights of
Columbus, Campbeliford

Cost: $90 for members and $120 for nonmembers Includes — cart rental and a steak dinner

Registration Form found at: saintmaryschurch.info/misc-info  Deadline is September 5", 2024.

Only 144 spaces are available. For more information, please call 705-768-0844

ROSARY IN THE SCHOOLS PROGRAM

Are you interested in volunteering with the Rosary in the Schools
program this coming school year? Since it is necessary to do
screening (police check) procedures and training prior to the October
start date, we need to have your commitment NOW.

If so, please contact Debbie Scott at 905-242-4279 as soon as possible to get
the necessary information to volunteer with this program in the 2024-2025
school year.




